
 

 

 

 

 
Celebration Preschool 

2025-2026 Photography Release Form 

 

 

 

We often have the occasion to photograph your child in the classroom, on the playground, 

during a school-sponsored in-house activity or field trip.  We would like to use certain 

photos on our website, Facebook, and Instagram.  We will not use names. 

 

Please CIRCLE your preference and sign below. 

 

I, _______________________ give/do not give Celebration Preschool permission to use 

           (parent/guardian) 

photographs of my child ____________________ for purposes such as publicity,  

                                                (name of child) 

advertising, social media (Facebook & Instagram) and website content.  

         

Please note that we will continue to take pictures of your child for use in the 

classroom, bulletin boards, and conferences. We will also post pictures in Homeroom.  

This is an app. where teachers can share what’s happening in their classroom with their 

students’ parents. Teachers can upload safely to private classroom albums which is 

password protected. 

 

 

 

_____________________________ ______________________________ 

Parent or Guardian’s Signature   Date 
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